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Naming & Numbering Proposal for a new residential development on a site at: 

Chamber St., Dublin 8. 

 

 
 
This naming and numbering proposal refers to a residential development at Chamber 
St., Dublin 8, as indicated on the attached map. 
 
The naming and numbering proposed for this development is: 
 
No’s 1 – 23 Poplin Place (- Plás an Phoiplín) 
 
The Heritage Officer and Environment & Transportation Dept. have deemed the 
proposed name and numbering as appropriate for this development. 
 
The naming and numbering as 1 – 23 Poplin Place (- Plás an Phoiplín) 
is considered suitable and is recommended for adoption. 
 
  
 
 
Bruce Phillips 
_____________ 

Acting Area Manager 


